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Dear Mr Akhtar,

Further to our recent discussions and the demonstration of your product | am pleased to
inform you that the Doncaster Licensing Authority approve the fitting of CabSafe security

screens in our licensed private hire vehicles.

The screen must be properly, professionally and securely fitted and would become a part

of the vehicle testing regime. It must not be fitted in any way which impedes the
movement or vision of the driver.

Consideration should be given to any modification of the vehicle structure being notified

to the owners insurance company.

Any arrangements between your company and any Doncaster licensed vehicle will be

strictly a private transaction.

This approval should not be considered an endorsement or recommendation of your

product or company.
If I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

~

/

Paul Wilson
Principal Licensing Officer

Doncaster Council, Licensing Section,
PO Box 257, The Council House, College Road, Doncaster, DN1 1RN



